
Twin Rivers USD’s
Aeries Parent Portal

Starting this 2020-2021 school year, Twin Rivers School 
District will use Aeries for parent and student portal accounts. 
This new system will improve school-to-home communication. 

You can: 
★ View Grades and Assignments
★ View Attendance
★ View Announcements
★ Send Messages To Teachers

How do I create a Parent 
Portal account?
Contact your school to 
update your email address 
on file and request parent 
portal access.

How do I access Aeries 
Parent Portal? 
By visiting the District’s 
Aeries Parent Portal Link: 
parent.twinriversusd.org

An email address is required. 

All Twin Rivers Unified Schools 
will be participating in this new 
school-to-home  communication 
application districtwide.

Visit the Distance Learning for Families webpage 
[http://www.bit.ly/TwinRiversFamilies]  for information on the TRUSD Apps 
Portal, Google Classroom, Aeries Parent Portal, and Student Chromebooks. 

https://parent.twinriversusd.org
http://www.bit.ly/TwinRiversFamilies



